
Welcome to Your edition of the ORAcle.   

It is By the Oxley Residents For the Oxley Residents so 

please feel free to contribute. Send to ORA3678@gmail.com 

or go to our Facebook Page 

   Our Oxley Hall turns 

150 in June. Join us 

for a celebration  

The ORAcle 

Oxley Resident’s Association 

 

What’s On in 2025:- 

February  

 Oxley Community Happy Hour—Friday 28th 6.00pm at Oxley Memorial Park BYO everything 

March 

 Oxley Primary School Breakfast Club begins  - Wednesday 5th - Roster to be organised shortly.  

 Oxley Ladies who lunch Thursday 6th  - King River Café 12.00pm 

  Oxley Garden group meet at Park Lane Nursery Thursday13th 10.00am 

April 

 Oxley Ladies who lunch Thursday 3rd - King River Café 12.00pm 

  Oxley Tennis Table resumes for   Monday 7th  

 Oxley Tennis Table  Monday 14th  

 Oxley Residents  and Hall Meetings Tuesday 15th  

 Easter period—Friday 18th—Monday 21st (No Table Tennis this week) 

 Oxley Tennis Table  Monday 28th  

May 

  Oxley Ladies who lunch Thursday 1st - King River Café 12.00pm 

 Oxley High Tea - Saturday 3rd  (More Information to follow) 

June  

 Oxley Residents  and Hall Meetings—Tuesday 10th  7.30 

 Celebration of 150 years since the opening of the Oxley Hall - Saturday 28th  More Information to follow 

In case of emergency—a DEFIBRILLATOR is available at the rear of the              

OXLEY SHIRE HALL 

Your CFA Needs you!!! 

The Merger between Oxley Flats and Oxley Brigades was discussed prior to  the meeting Tuesday night with CFA            

personnel and members  attending. The two brigades will become the one Oxley Fire Brigade.  For our community nothing 

changes and you will still have the two sheds with fire fighting equipment. Ready to fight fires in our district  and beyond. 

However the main reason for the merger is that they really need more volunteers and would love to hear from you .The 

roles are many and varied. And there is always something for anyone   If you can spare some time, it’s a very worthy 

cause so please give this some thought   

For more information on  joining  this very worthwhile organisation contact them at 1 Ely Street Wangaratta,  

By Post at: PO Box 565 Wangaratta, VIC 3677 or by Telephone: (03) 5720 2300  

tel:0357202300


  OXLEY RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION  

That’s it for this edition.  We welcome  your feedback.  If you have any contributions they will be gratefully accepted.  Please feel free to pass 

this newsletter onto others.   

Please feel free to send us your comments to ORA3678@gmail.com. Or go to our Facebook page.  Thanks for taking the time to read this!   

Page 2 

Oxley Table Tennis 
Monday 7th April will be the first night for Oxley table tennis for 

2025. Join us for a fun but competitive game of table tennis.  From 

beginners to professionals.  It’s a great way to keep yourself fit.  

Doors open at 7.00pm.  Cost is only $2.00 p/p    BYO bat.  Supper at 

the end of the games.   

For more information text June Uebergang  on 0497 860 785.    

All welcome.  

  

 

It’s Free, its Friendly and its For You.   

Thank you to Kaye Wadley for hosting our last Garden Group for 2024.  Their  garden is beautiful and the 

weather was spectacular!  And we even had a visit from a special person dressed in red giving out candy 

canes! Some pictures below.  

For something different to start the year off our first Garden Group for 2025 will be on at the Park Lane 

Nursery 95 Park Lane, Wangaratta VIC 3677. Thursday March 13th from 10.00am  

Please bring a chair and a cup and a small plate to share.  The nursery is supplying us with an urn.  

Please do not bring bulbs, plants or cuttings to this meeting.  Just bring 

your gardening knowledge and any questions you may have.   

Oxley Primary School Breakfast Club  

The Oxley Residents operate this as a      
service to the Oxley Primary School.   
 

This year the breakfast club begins on 
Wednesday 5th March.   

 

If you are interested in assisting us please 
contact Janet Heath on  0427273389  or 
email heathoxley@bigpond.com 

mailto:heathoxley@bigpond.com

